
Grand International Wing Tsjun Intensive Week 
& SummerCamp 2015 

at the BDS HQ from 22nd to 28th June 
 
Dear BDS members,  
From the 22nd to the 28th June, a four day intensive Wing Tsjun seminar with GM Boehlig 
will be held at the Langenfeld Wing Tsjun Academy, followed by this year´s Summercamp at 
the international headquarters of the BDS in Leichlingen, Germany. 
 
Apart from first-hand tuition given by the highest masters of the BDS, seminars with renowed 
speakers and the meeting of old and new Wing Tsjun friends from all over the world are only 
some of the highlights of the event. Also the evening event on Saturday at the Leichlingen 
WT Academy will be remembered for a long time. 
 
In addition to GM Boehlig´s classes, also Sifu David Martin-Pascual (5th PG) will host 
practical parts of the event. As a special treat, we managed to invite Hongkong-born Sifu Leo 
Au Yeung as a guest teacher. Sifu Leo Au Yeung earned fame by his role of technical 
advisor and stunt choreographer in the Ip Man movies with Donnie Yen. 
Sifu Leo is a direct student of GM Ip man´s oldest son GM Ip Chun and runs schools in 
England. We are looking forward to experiencing Wing Chun (Wing Tsjun, the way GM Ip 
used to teach it) and to discover differences and similarities. 
 
Student & technician grade examinations can be taken by those who:  
1. are sufficiently prepared in their training program 
2. participate in the whole intensive week (Monday to Thursday) or in the whole  
    SummerCamp (Friday to Sunday).  
3. register for the examination in advance, using the attached registration form  
 
Important!  
Admittance to this grand event is limited, therefore a definite, written reservation is 
essential!  
Only written reservations received by 01.06.2015 will be considered. Reservations will 
be processed in the order they are received, and a confirmation of attendance sent out 
immediately by Email. Only those in possession of this confirmation will be able to 
register at the event. Payment of the seminar fee is only possible at the event and in 
cash. 
We regret that it is not possible to use WTI-vouchers to pay fees for either of the two events. 
 
Please complete the attached reservation form in full in block letters, sign it and send it to 
the following address:  
 
Boehlig Defense Systems 
Friedrich-Krupp-Str. 5 
40764 Langenfeld 
Germany 
Fax it to: +49 (0)2173 297 2015 
oder per Email an: Headoffice@wingtsjun.com  
 
Please do not forget to book your accommodation early enough in advance. 
Should you run into any problems, please send an e-mail to headoffice@wingtsjun.com or 
telephone +49 (0)2173 297 2015 
 
Your BDS Team 
 


